
The Hoot 

Announcements 
& Reminders 
 

Sports Day– at Longford Park 

on Wednesday 21st June at 

1.30pm. If you can help us to 

walk the children to the park 

please speak to the class    

teacher. Thank you. 

 

Wednesday, Thursday and      

Fridays are now ALL DIY (do it 

yourself) days. Please ensure 

your child comes into class on 

their own on these days.  

Year 1 Edition . 

Wb: 19.6.2017 . 

English 

We  will be learning about:  

Answering comprehension questions from a story.   

You could help your child by asking them ques-

tions about the characters, story setting and what       

happens throughout the story after they have read 

to you at home. 

 

Maths 

We will be learning about: We will be reviewing 

all of our work so far and checking our            

understanding of key areas of learning. 

We will continue  our learning about quarter, 

half and full turns, so you could play some games 

and introduce some of the language that we will 

be using next week . You could play robot games 

where your child follows your instructions on how 

many turns to make so that they are facing the 

right direction ,or your child could give the     

instructions and you or a toy could be the robot. 

Phonics  

Next week’s sounds:  

Reviewing all the sounds learnt in Phases 2—5 

Well done to all Year 1 children for working hard 

on their phonics screening test! 


